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Spyware is definitely a problem, however, let the industry deal with the matter. Due to the ever-
changing nature of computers and software development, no law will be able to differentiate 
between malicious spyware and other programs. It will complicate software development as 
developers need to make sure their non-spyware software cannot be construed as software. 

No new legislation is needed. It will simply add more bureacracy (a Department of Installer 
Programs?) and complicate matters for software developers. 


